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Related subject: Barmoor, Ryton

I disagree with your proposal to change the boundary re: Barmoor, Ryton. They may appear to be small changes on a map or to someone in an
office far removed, but they are not small changes to those who live in the area of proposed change. There really is no good reason to do this and
I would ask the Boundaries Commission to consider in more depth the effects it would have on residents living there. I would ask therefore, that
you would instead be persuaded to delay implementation of proposed changes until residents can be properly consulted and made aware of what
this would mean in practise to them as families and individuals. You see very few residents knew of the two month consultation period. They
simply weren't informed of it.
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